
Campaign for a Better Grant
Harrow Council is in a precarious financial position caused, in 
part by its government settlement from central Government. The 
borough is at the lowest end of the funding formulae which 
means the council has been forced to cut services to the bone. It 
is not fair on those who choose to live here. 

We, the undersigned, urge the Minister for Local 
Government, to listen to our plea and give us more 
funding. 

Harrow Council Tax 
Campaign 
www.hctc.org.uk 

HCTC says: “Harrow receives a Government Support 
Grant that is significantly lower than the London 
average. This has prevented the Council from setting 
an affordable level of Council Tax for many years, and 
led to under-funding of services, causing misery and 
hardship for the Borough’s most vulnerable residents. 
We demand an equitable grant.” 

 Name Address Signature 

1    

2    

3    

4    

5    

6    

7    

8    

9    

10    

11    

12    

13    

14    

15    

16    

17    

18    

19    

20    

21    

22    

23    

24    

25    

www.harrowobserver.co.uk 


